
From: Wayne Maxwell 
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 1:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: South Hill Plaza proposal 

The request to build towers of 42 and 45 storeys proposed across from Hillcrest Mall is totally 
and completely  ridiculous. This is the Town of Richmond Hill, NOT Yonge and Queen in Toronto. 
The No Frills grocery store serves all of South Richmond Hill and is an essential facility. 

Wayne Maxwell 
Baif Blvd, Richmond Hill 
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